
I want to express my strong support for the National Popular Vote bill. It is critical we change the way 
we elect the President of the United States to be by popular vote so that every vote across the country 
is equal. 
 
Candidates already know Oregon is going to “go blue” in Presidential elections. My vote for President 
doesn’t matter - help change that!  
Practically every other election in America is decided by whoever gets the most votes, it no longer 
makes sense to elect the President any other way and Oregon can help lead the change!  
Candidates should care about what is important to all Americans, not just those in swing states. It is 
unconscionable that a handful of voters in select states decide the election.  
 
Please vote 'aye' on SB 870. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jennifer Fulmer Groves  
2481 Oregon City Blvd. 
West Linn, OR 97068 
503-504-3912  
 


